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Bi-Wi “Because I’m Worth It!” International, Inc. is a non-
profit girl’s mentoring and self-esteem building curriculum
designed for girls in elementary, middle, high school, and
beyond.

Our mission is to:
* Assist in the building of low self-worth,
* Assist in empowering participants to make better choices,
* Empower participants to achieve their destiny in life;
* Ultimately, producing generations of women who:
discern their self-worth demand their respect; and destined
to achieve their greatest potential.

Bi-Wi is a one of a kind program designed specifically for
girls with low self-esteem. The program targets the root cause of the low self-esteem problem in
girls. It teaches girls to embrace their uniqueness and to love themselves, flaws and all! Each
girl is taught that she is an authentically rare, one-of-a-kind, exquisite gem created with purpose,
and that cannot be duplicated. Each girl is taught that only she can fulfill her purpose.

The funding requested will enable Bi-Wi to expand and administer its ten week self-esteem
building program to young girls in dyer need of this assistance. We believe that children with
unchecked low self-esteem grow to become adults with low self-esteem; the ramifications of
which are catastrophic; therefore, the earlier we address the self-esteem issue, the better the
chances of a healthy child, a healthy adult, and a healthy subsequent generation who discerns
their self-worth, demand their respect; and are destined to achieve their greatest potential.

The program will continue to be administered to select students in Mary McLeod Bethune
Elementary School, Principal Katrina Granger, but will allow us to expand administering of the
program to more students both at Mary McLeod Bethune Elementary, and in the near future,
students in more Riviera Beach schools.

Thank you in advance for your consideration and God bless,

Dr. Glenice Davis-Glover
President/CEO, Bi-Wi International, Inc.



